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Temporary No Waiting  
At any time 

 
 

WHERE ? Rosslyn Street, Kirkcaldy (from a point 60 metres or thereby 
North of the junctions with Oswald Road & York Place, in a 
Southerly direction to its junction with St Clair Street) – both 
sides. 
 
St Clair Street, Kirkcaldy (from its junction with Rosslyn 
Street to a point 35 metres or thereby South of the junction 
with Viewforth Street) – both sides. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles and residents will be 
maintained. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 
 

WHEN ? From 7.30am on Monday 29th July 2024 to 5.30pm on Sunday 
18th August 2024. 

WHY ? To allow carriageway resurfacing works to be carried out in 
safety. 

WHO ? Fife Council Assets, Transportation and Environment are 
responsible for these works and can be contacted as 
follows: 

Project Engineer: 07938512934 

Emergency/Out of Hours:     03451 55 00 99 

 
  



 


